APPENDIX B.1

Jean Arnold

————— Original Message-—--
From:
Sent: 06 May 2016 20:22
To: Licensing

Ce: I

Subject: Licence application for 95 Gueens Rd, Clarendon Park

Dear Licensing

| have a concern with the new licence application far 95 Qureens Rd, Clarendon Park, Leicester.

Whilst | encourage the buildings reuse and | don't mind a ficence as such, | feel the midnight licence |, particularly
with live music will disturb lacal residents. The former bar at this pramises had issues with this especially, when they
opened the upstairs rear window onto a residential sireet.

If possible could an earlier finishing time be encouraged?
Thanl You

Sent from my iPad




